4001 Nebraska Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20016, 362-4000

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your report of October 30, 1972.
We found it to be quite accurate, and hope that
this verification will be a worthwhile addition

to your collection.

Best Regards,

- {,

Christopher Stifel
Programming Assistant

A Division Of National Broadcasting Company, Inc.



